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Dear Parents 

 

February has been an action packed month full of exciting teaching, learning and special events to 

welcome in the New Year.  We were very proud of our students and staff for their preparation and 

participation in our annual Tet celebration.  

 
As we welcome The Year of the Dog, I want to wish you and your families a year full of wonderful 
moments and joy.  May you all be filled with good health, learn new things, make exciting discoveries, 
and have much laughter.  We will see you all back at school of February 26

th
. 

 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

      MaryKay Gudkova 

      
 
 
Staff Update 
 
We are delighted to welcome back Ms Nhu after her maternity leave.  It is great to have you back.  Ms 
Nhu will take over in Nursery/K1 Integrated as Ms Ngan takes maternity leave.  Good luck with your 
new family member, Ms Ngan. 
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Merit Awards 
 
Here at SIS@BDNC we are proud of all our students and what they achieved in the semester 1 
exams.  We know that a lot of time, hard-work and study is involved. We wish to acknowledge the 
following students for achieving an average of 90% or higher for English, Mathematics and Science in 
the Semester 1 exams; 
  

 Li Jia Hui, Year 1 International 

 Vo Phuc Nhu Y, Year 1 International 

 Le Dang Kha Uyen, Year 1 International 

 Nguyen Bao Dang, Year 1 Integrated 

 Tham Pham Tuyen, Year 1 Integrated 

 Lam Bach Yen, Year 1 Integrated 

 Doan Trieu, Year 1 Integrated 

 Tran Thi Anh Thu, Year 1 Integrated 

 Lincoln Huy Le, Year 1 Integrated 

 Do Lam Minh Hung, Year 1 Integrated 

 Wong Yu Mei, Year 2 International 

 Do Tuyet Ngoc, Year 2 Integrated 

 Vo Vuong Vy, Year 2 Integrated 

 Nguyen Mai Khoi, Year 3 International 

 Imaiboon Chawalitruangrith, Year 3 International 

 Gubbigere Prasana Tharini, Year 3 International 

 Guan Guo Yue, Year 3 International 

 Alianna Alexis Hamilton, Year 3 International 

 Mao Yue Fa, Year 3 International 

 Nguyen Minh Dang, Year 3 Integrated 

 Lin Yu Jo, Year 4 International 

 Lam Tu Nhu, Year 4 Integrated 

 Vuong My Ky, Year 4 Integrated 

 Vo Hoang Long, Year 4 Integrated 

 Luo Ting Yue, Year 5 International 

 Pranav Arul Prasath, Year 6 International 

 Vuong Hong Thanh, Year 6 Integrated 

 Vuong Bao Nhu, Year 7 Integrated 

 Chung Tuyet Nhi, Year 8 integrated 
  
Our congratulations to you all for truly being academic achievers! 
 

 
Lunar New Year Celebrations 
Thanks to all the parents and family members that came along to last Thursday’s assembly to 
celebrate the Lunar New Year.  Thanks also to the children who performed and the teachers for all 
the hard work in preparing the event.  Check out some photos from the event below. 
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